

Community Schools

To:

Superintendent Rundle & The Board of Education

From:

Don Eastman, GLHS Principal

Date:

April 9, 2025

Subject:

Retirement

Please let this memo serve as indication of my retirement at the end of this school year effective June 30th. I have been in education for 33 years and I have served Gull Lake Community Schools for 15 years. All three of my children attended Gull Lake for their entire education. Gull Lake has been wonderful beyond words for me and my family.

I am proud of the culture and the climate that we have created here together. Gull Lake will always be in my heart, and I will always be Gull Lake's biggest fan! Thank you to the Board of Education and all of my fellow Administrators for 15 wonderful years. Keep up the difficult but rewarding work!